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“The LORD is my light and my salvation; whom shall I fear?” Psalm 27:1

Haiti’s situation continues to make the national news cycle. With all of the negativity in our world, 
we choose to look for and continue to be amazed by our Father’s working hand. In the midst of the 
chaos, God has allowed His work to continue.

On March 13th, we received a shipment of over 2,000 lbs of supplies that we shipped back in Feb-
ruary. We were so thankful for this opportunity that we are planning another shipment in May, Lord 
willing.

We are also grateful to be able to start and are nearly finished building another home. God’s provi-
sion in this project is truly amazing. There are so many different tasks/conditions (i.e. materials, cash, 
and decent weather) that need to come together in order to complete a home build during “nor-
mal” conditions, so we are truly blessed that all these things have continued to fall into place even 
during such a difficult time as this.

While this home build was in progress, Gilbert, Austin’s Haitian brother, has also transported several 
patients needing higher medical care. One of these was one Austin’s Haitian sister and his newest 
niece, Mayah. Mayah was born with some genetic deformities. Fortunately, Gilbert was able to find 
a specialist in a town about a three hour drive away.

As an answer to prayer, we are now able to receive cargo at an airport nearer to our location while 
avoiding the more troubled areas in Haiti. This is possible through partnering with Agape, an avia-
tion ministry. 
 
May our Father continue to bless and keep you. Your sacrificial giving is vital to our village of Pecry. 
Thank you so much for your continued generosity.  Please continue to pray for Haiti, and in particu-
lar for Pecry.




